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To Promote A Finksburg Community, 
Whose Objective Is To Preserve The 
Fundamental Quality f Life Where 
Farms, Families And Businesses 

 O

 May Coexist In A Manner Beneficial 
To All 

 

Land Conservation Efforts On 
The Agenda For Next FPACC, 

Inc. Meeting!!! 
   
 
Who:  All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited 
What: To attend the Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, 
Inc. general membership meeting 
When: Thursday March 22nd at 7 p.m.   
Where:  Sandymount United Methodist Church 
  
Land Preservation: 
Some of Carroll County’s most informed individuals on land use and open space programs are 
scheduled to speak at the next FPACC meeting.  Nick Williams, Maryland Environmental Trust, 
Ned Cueman, Carroll County Land Trust and Ralph Robertson, Agricultural Land Preservation 
Carroll County will give a presentation.  FPACC is please to have experts speaking on a topic so 
important to the Finksburg community. 
 
Elections Set For April: 
FPACC, Inc. will hold its annual election of new officers in April.  If you are interested in any of the 
Board seats  (president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, communications director or at large 
board) please contact Mike Davis, Gary Kerns or Mat Tiahrt either at the next meeting or via 
email by going to the Finksburg.org website.   
 

Pathways Meetings : 
The next Pathways meeting in Finksburg is scheduled for March 27th at Sandymount Elementary 
School.  The meeting will run from 7 p.m. until 9 p.m. in the school’s Media Center. 
 

Planning Proposals: 
The County Planning and Zoning Commission is scheduled to consider a concept plan for a 
housing development on the southside of Kays Mill Road east of Old Kays Mill Road.  The 
meeting is Tuesday, March 20th at 1 p.m. at the County Office Building.  The commission will also 



consider the final site plan for the proposed Mudgett’s business center along Route 140 and 
Dede Road.  

 
Membership Dues Accepted: 
Once again we ask to please pay your membership dues for 2007.   You can pay your dues at 
our meeting next week.  It’s $10 for residents and $25 for businesses.  We are looking to grow 
membership in ‘07 and are really looking for more business owners to join our organization.  So 
please bring a friend and pay your dues ahead of time.  Thanks so much.  
 
Big Thanks To Phillip Martien:   
Phillip Martien, President of Phillips Way Inc., recently spoke to our group.  He was enlightening 
in discussing the fire last year that destroyed his office.  Mr. Marien was very generous recently 
with a large donation to FPACC.  We want to thank him. 
 
More Information And Updates: 
If you want more information and updates on what’s happening in Finksburg and 
the county go to www.finksburg.org
 
Be Informed.  Attend the Next Meeting! 
 
 
 
  
Save a Stamp: Receive your newsletter electronically. Send your e-mail address to Mike Davis 
at Mike.Davis@finksburg.org.  

     Mark Your Calendar: General Council meetings are the 4th Thursday of 
the month at the Sandy Mount United Methodist Church. Meetings begin at 
7 PM. Board meetings are usually held on the 1st Wednesday of each 
month.   

 
Finksburg Planning And Citizens Council Inc.,   P O Box 70      Finksburg, Maryland      
21048 
 

Board of Directors:  
• Jim Johnson-
President  

• Dana Dembrow  

• Lewis Berkemeier-
Vice-President  

•Gary Kerns 

• Debbie Lockwood-
Treasurer  

• Mike Davis 

• Jean Walker-
Secretary  

• Alice “Sissy” Alstatt  

• Mat Tiahrt-Communications Director  
 
 

http://www.finksburg.org/
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